
                                              STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE – TOWN OF SURRY  

                     SELECTMEN  

             MEETING MINUTES FEBRUARY 26, 2018 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau, Bruce Smith and Eric Eichner.  

The selectmen continued working on the Veteran’s exemptions.  

The selectmen have forwarded the Eversource abatement application to Avitar.  

The selectmen signed payroll.  

The selectmen signed and paid bills.  

Eric Eichner motioned to accept the minutes. Jay Croteau seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed 

to accept the minutes.  

The selectmen will speak with the Planning board Wednesday evening about the site plan review 

process for Bill Jarrell. The selectmen discussed other properties that had site plan reviews and the 

zoning ordinances that correspond.  

The selectmen discussed the tax deed procedure for the Hurst property. Bruce Smith will consult with 

Gary Kinyon before the tax collector deeds the property.  Bruce Smith will contact Carolyn Berglund for 

the date of the liens.  

The NH Grange has asked for the Town of Surry to nominate a resident for their Community Recognition 

and Service award.  

Duriwn Clark reported John Davis had broken his leg and would be unable to help him. Gerry Clark has 

volunteered to help Durwin Clark on the weekends until further notice.  

John Berglund has asked to have the Highway Department put some stone in the potholes on the Mine 

Ledge Rd.  

The Highway Department will be posting all town maintained road starting Monday March 5, 2018 until 

further notice. Bruce Smith will post the notice in the Keene Sentinel.  

The Fire Department completed the Blood Borne Pathogen training with Jeff Morel. 

Jay Croteau motioned to adjourn. Eric Eichner seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M.  

              


